
 
 
                                        

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

To Gift Aid your donation or, arrange your payments by standing order, please contact our 
Gift Aid Officer, Vincent Burke at ga.olash.warley@rcaob.org.uk or on 0121 422 1573 

 

The parish is part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham: Registered Charity No: 234216 
 
 

 

 

Parish Priest:      Fr. Roger Peck 
Parish Deacon:   Rev. Mr David Williams 

St Hubert’s Presbytery, Bleakhouse Road, Oldbury, 
West Midlands, B68 0TQ 

Tel No: 0121 422 2388 
E-mail:     olash.warley@rcaob.org.uk 

Website: sthubertswarley.org.uk 
 
 
 
 

 

The Parish of Our Lady & St Hubert 

Parish Newsletter 

 

Security: Please ensure that you take care of your own property 

(handbags, phones etc.) always, while at the church. 

Second Sunday of Advent, 3rd / 4th December 2022 
000First  

Saturday 3rd       6:00pm First Mass of Sunday Thomas Lynock RIP 

Sunday 4th  10:00am Sunday Mass Helen & Antoni Koumi 

 First Sunday Recitation of the Rosary Follows Mass 

Monday 5th    No Mass Today 

Tuesday 6th  10:00am Advent Mass John Lynock 

Wednesday 7th     10:00am St Ambrose John Luckman 

Thursday 8th      6:00pm The Immaculate Heart Gerry Smyth 

Friday 9th   
6:00pm Adoration and Benediction 

7:00pm Advent Mass Anthony Gibbins 

Saturday 10th          

10:00am Advent Mass People of the Parish 

5:30pm Recitation of the Holy Rosary 

6:00pm First Mass of Sunday Edward Farrell RIP 
 

Third Sunday of Advent, 11th December 2022  
000First  

Sunday 11th   10:00am Sunday Mass Geoff Petch RIP 
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Programme for Christmas Masses and Services 

Sunday 18th December at 6pm – Candlelight Carol Service 

Saturday 24th December (6pm & 8pm) – Midnight mass for 

Christmas  

Sunday 25th December (10am) – Christmas day mass  

Advent  Confessions: extra times will be made available for 

individual confessions. The exact times and dates to be confirmed. 

Advent reconciliations services are also available at nearby 

parishes – just check their websites for the more information   

Weekday Masses: will generally be held in the Conference Room 

over the winter months 

APF Red boxes: Please bring in your Red boxes for counting 

In Case of Emergency: please make sure you are aware of the fire 

escape routes. Instructions with a map / diagram are located at 

various points. In the case of an evacuation please gather on the 

grass lawn at the side of the church. 

Parish Census: Census forms are available at the back of the 

church, they need to be handed to Ann Williams, our safeguarding 

officer, to comply with the general data protection rules (GDPR). 

First Holy Communion preparation – for all year 3 children (or 

above), who are to receive their First Holy Communion this 

summer. Every first Saturday we will be following a monthly 

preparation course. Next session will be on the 3rd January.  

The Tablet If you would like to take out a personal subscription 

please take one of the subscription forms available at the back of 

church.   

The Universe Catholic Weekly: Order your Digital 4 weeks FREE 

introductory offer by phone Michelle on 0743 661 7650 or email: 

michelle.jones@universecatholicweekly.co.uk  

Church Cleaning: If you would like to help out with the regular 

cleaning of the church, please let Fr Roger know 
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Please Pray for… 

Sick Clergy of the Diocese: Fr Brian Wall, Fr Dominic Innamorati 

SCJ, Fr Edwin Cownley, Fr Fred Sheldon, Fr John Baggley, Fr Keith 

Enston, Fr Paul Haines, Fr Peter Blundell, Fr Sean Turley, Mgr 

Graham Wilkinson, Dcn Mike Walker, & Fr Tony Rohan 

The sick of the parish. Evelyn Knight, Teresa Stanley, Pat Walsh, 

Gabrielle O’Grady, Roberta Crowther, Lilly Rogers, Edna Edwards, 

Barbara & Chris O’Brien, John Sawford, Terence Rose, Marion 

King, David Walter, Howard Knight, Barbara Powell, Pat Rowley, 

Martin Thomas, Kate Redford, Peter Brewer, Anna Cartlidge, 

Christine Connolly, Richard & Mary Duckett, Jawed Akhter; John 

Southall; Joe O’Grady; Terrance McDonagh; Maureen McCamley; 

Mary McDonagh 

The recently deceased: Elizabeth Guest, Thomas Smith, Frances 

Smith, Fr Ian Ker, Mary Curran 

For those whose anniversary occurs at about this time, 

including: Vincent Perkins; Michael Joseph Grant; Les Moran; Noel 

Lowry; Hilda Skidmoore; Michael Wallace; Michael McNeils; Geoff 

Petch; Derchival Condon; Arthur Clifford; Roland Round; Lily & 

Bernard Rollason; Stanley Ward; Mary Cecilia Kennedy; Patrick 

Allen; Mary Mitchell; George Mantle Dorothy Barrett, Carmel 

Granville; Sylvia Binns; Winifred Webb; John O’Grady; Virginia 

Rose; Annie McCamley; Gay Smallwood; Arthur Sidaway; Maria 

Chau Hong Diep; Eileen Houghton; Brendan McGurry; Barbara 

Jarvis; Sylvia McAndrew, Zef Nikolli, Sophia Pandhal, Thomas 

Patrick Farrelly; Elaine Pearce; Mary Kelly; Donna Crowther 

 

Offertory Totals  for the 20th  November, 2022 

Gift Aid £84.45 Non Gift Aid £219.86 Standing Orders £240.00 

Catholic Diocesan Youth Service £128.26  Total £672.57 

This week the 2nd Collection is for the Poor Parishes of the Diocese   
Next week there is no 2nd Collection  



The New Outreach Project for St Hubert’s 
 

 
 

This Warm Welcome initiative is now up and running – but we 

could still do with some more volunteers to help with running 

it. Volunteers are required on Mondays, Wednesdays and 

Fridays from 10am to 4pm each week. If you are interested 

in helping out with this, or would like some more information, 

please speak with Fr Roger. You can also sign one of the sign-

up sheets and fill in one of the volunteer information sheets 

available at the back of church. 

Even if you can only manage an hour or two a week your 

assistance would be gratefully received. 


